
Dear Parents, 
 

I hope that everyone is enjoying a fantastic summer!  Our teachers are already busy preparing for 
the new school year and we are all excited to see children in the building soon.  We are all excited 
about how nice our building looks with new carpet! 
 

For those of you who may not know us well, we are committed to ensuring high levels of learning 
for all students.  Nothing is more important to us than the well-being and success of your     
child(ren).  We look forward to partnering with you to provide the very best educational          
experience possible.  Please know that we are here to support and guide the entire Borchardt 
community and we always appreciate your input.   
 

Each year, we are required to collect a proof of residency for each of our students.  A water, gas 
or electric bill will serve this purpose as long as it is dated July or August of this year.  We also 
accept housing contracts.  Our office is now open from 9am-2pm, Monday-Friday.  You can bring 
us a copy or email a copy to Borchardt@friscoisd.org.   
 

Many of you are probably wondering who your child’s teacher will be for the upcoming year.  Your 
child’s teacher will be sending you an email to introduce themselves on the day prior to meet the 
teacher.  The parents of our kindergarten students can expect their email on Wednesday, August 
16th  between 1:30-3:30 PM.  Parents of students in grades 1-5 will receive their email on the     
afternoon of Thursday, August 17th.  We will not be posting class lists in the front of the building 
or in hallways. 
 

We are excited to welcome our kindergarten students and their families on Thursday, August 
17th , from 5:00-6:45 PM.  Parents will be provided an overview of what to expect in kindergar-
ten.  Parents and our kindergarten students will meet their teacher and get a chance to explore 
the building.  Feel free to bring your school supplies with you as this will be one less thing to   
worry about the following Monday morning when school resumes.  Meet the teacher night for our 
students in grades 1-5 will take place on Friday, August 18, from 5:30-6:30 PM.   
 

I will send out more detailed information regarding procedures for the first days of school later 
this month.  If you are a returning family, these procedures remain the same as last year.  Until 
then, enjoy the summer and we look forward to seeing you soon! 
 

Warm regards, 
 

Jodi Davis, Principal  


